
PUBLIC HEARING ON PORTION OF 4TH STREET VACATION 
Thursday, June 20, 2024 

6:00 p.m.  
Virtual via Teams or In-Person Club Room 

 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
CALL TO ORDER: Mayor Pro Tem Trboyevich called the public hearing to order at 6:02 p.m.   
 

ROLL CALL:  Members present were Deborah Trboyevich, Bob Lawson & Nancilyn Meyer.  Bob 
Stein attended virtually via TEAMS and Trevor Guyer was absent.  Staff present were John Dimich, 
Jestine Casey & Rick Rogich. Mike Finckbone attended remotely via TEAMs. Others present were 
Steve Hurd, Chuck Schafer, Paula Schafer, Darrell Zuehlke, Charlotte Zuehlke, Molly Randall & 
Bob Tok.  
 
DISCUSSION:  Trboyevich opened the floor to questions and comments.  Many residents in 
attendance voiced their objections to vacating the portion of 4th Street by Bob Tok’s property 
stating the road is utilized and should stay open. Tok agreed and advised that there was a 
misunderstanding as he doesn’t want to shut down the street and only wants to narrow the 
portion by his property from 66 feet to 33 feet. Trboyevich agreed that the road should stay open & 
asked Attorney Dimich how to proceed with narrowing the street. Dimich advised that the City 
Engineer needs to survey the area and provide a description.  Meyer questioned who would pay for 
the engineering costs as the city cannot afford to take on this project this year. Tok stated he 
would not agree to pay for costs associated with narrowing the street. Council discussed that the 
road will remain as-is for now and no action will be taken at this time.   

 
ADJOURNMENT:  Motion Stein 2nd Lawson to close the public hearing at 6:19 p.m. 
 
______________________________________ 
Jestine Casey, Clerk 
 
_______________________________________ 
Deborah Trboyevich,  Mayor Pro Tem 
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